ADDENDUM

SOLICITATION NO.: ITB 2019-24 Irrigation Pump Station Replacement

ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: 01/16/2020

To All Prospective Bidders:

As Per Section 2.27.2, the City has decided to cancel this solicitation at this time. We will reissue a new
solicitation in the near future with updated and more thorough specifications.

(a) Any time prior to bid opening date and time, the City may cancel or postpone the bid opening or
cancel the invitation for bid in its entirety.
(b) After bids are open, any or all bids may be rejected by the City.

We thank you for your interest and encourage you to keep your information updated so you will be
automatically notified when this is re-posted.

Thank you for your interest in working with the City of Parkland.
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